
getting through the blockade. This, however, was at last 
managed through the kindly assistance of a naval officer, a 
personal friend of these ladies. Shortly after this experience 
Miss Baker went to teach in a private school in Lancaster, 
under the direction of her old pastor, Mr. Ross.

In 1878 Mr. Ross was appointed by the Home Mission 
Board of our church to go to Prince Albert. The Foreign 
Mission Board wishing to retain control of the School which 
had been started under Mr. Nisbet, asked Miss Baker to 
accompany Mr. and Mrs. Ross, and become the teacher of 
the mixed races of children then in attend.'nee.


